

Concerning: Lunch and snack provision during shut down of school due to corona virus

Dear parents, Dear foster parents, Dear students.

Nursery, primary and secondary schools will be closed until March 29th in order to slow down the spread of the corona virus - as far as we know today.

All schools are asked to offer a supplement day care programme and you will receive information from your child's school concerning the details.

We - your mammas canteen - have done everything possible to provide all students joining the day care programme, that means also your child, with lunch and snacks.

Due to these exceptional reasons we would like to ask your understanding that a free-flow-self-service buffet may not be offered and that we will have to make arrangements concerning the menu.

We would like to ask you to please check again your entries in our ordering system so that we can plan the lunch provision for your child attending the supplement programme at school. In case your child is not coming to school, you can cancel your lunch order for the relevant days between March 16th and 29th. Please note that only cancellations via the app or the portal of Mensa Max can be guaranteed because of these special times.

We will do our best to ensure that we all get through these extraordinary circumstances together, so please forgive us any changes in routines and all

	_	, i	0	,	0	
necessary adj	ustment	c				
inccessary day	0311110111	٥.				

All the be	est to you	and your	families.

Yours sincerely,

Okan Saiti